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The Tops Friendly Market on South Clinton Avenue in the Town of Brighton held a grand re-opening ceremony to mark the completion of its
renovation project. The newly renovated store will offer more specialty items, provide greater service to shoppers and an expanded
pharmacy. Congratulations, here's to many more years of serving the Brighton community.


